Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Objection Reference 2016/6356/P

From: Mohammad khan [
Sent: 12 April 2017 11:36

To: I
Subject: Re: Objection Reference 2016/6356/P

Dear Mr Councillor
Ilive in 16 Derby Lodge and I have objection to this new development at the rear 1-3 Derby Lodge due to

following reasons.

Reasons for Objection
RE: Reference 2016/6356/P

1. As it will be higher than the existing building and would affect our privacy.
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This particular arca is sensitive area/conversation arca and vulnerable people live here and due
to this office block, people would be coming out and in all day long and in offices most of the
people work late, so no peace.

3. The building work go on for 18 months and we have to put with this dust/noise etc. for such a
long time.
4. There would be more vehicles and rubbish on the street

5. Once the building will be ready, Air-conditioning of the new office block would be very noisy.
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Lights on all night

I shall be very grateful if you could look into this matter.

Thanks

Mohammad Khan

16 Derby Lodge

Britannia Street



London WC1X 9BP

) Mohammad Khan



